CUNY Libraries Assessment Committee

Meeting Minutes March 15th, 2022

Attendees:
Derek Statler (LG) co-chair
Mark Monakey (OLS) co-chair
Shamiana Pond (OLS)
Kristin Hart (OLS)—absent 
Michael Hughes (BC)
Marta Bladek (JJ) —absent
Anne O’Reilly (LG)
Mark Eaton (KB) —absent
Q. Joan XU (QC)
Vikki Terrile (QBCC) —absent
Emma Antobam-Ntekudzi (BCC) 
Sarah Cohn (CCNY)

We approved the meeting minutes from January 11th, 2022.

Derek shared that we received one submission for the upcoming Spring Fair. We discussed our options: 1) extend the call for more submissions or 2) opt to not hold a fair this spring. We opted to extend the call for submissions until March 28th. 

We discussed what the committee’s focus should be going forward. Sarah suggested that we should focus on a single assessment event annually. Derek asked how we might go about improving outreach and questioned whether the committee should be OLS directed. We also talked about future meetings and whether they should continue to be held virtually, in person, or offer a hybrid option. For now, through the spring, we decided to maintain holding meetings virtually. 

Derek will be emailing a call to extend the call for submissions. We will discuss whether to hold a Spring Assessment event after March 28th.

TBD: our next assessment committee meeting has not been scheduled.

